
As the Treasurer and chief investment officer for the County of Hawaii, I fully support 
SB407. This bill will increase flexibility for the counties by allowing the same investment 
options afforded to the State. While broadening the investment options for the counties, the 
bill also contains restrictive language for specific investments that provide further 
safeguards and clarification. 


